
1

Gentet, Matthias

From: Spatial Planning <SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 August 2018 09:50
To: Gentet, Matthias
Cc: Spatial Planning
Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/3151/A
Attachments: M3DBEA3.DOC

Your ref: 2018/3151/A 
 
Dear Matthias, 
 
Thank you for consulting TfL on this application 
 
Having assessed the proposals, I can confirm that TfL Spatial Planning team has no comments to make on 
this planning application.  
 
However the location of this proposal appears to be close to the Network Rails, and London Underground 
assets. 
 
Therefore, I have forwarded this application to Network Rails team (TownPlanningSE@networkrail.co.uk ) 
and London Underground team ((SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk ) who will separately provide 
comments directly to you. 
. 
Regards 
 
Spatial Planning 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gentet, Matthias [mailto:Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk]  
Sent: 30 July 2018 10:14 
To: Spatial Planning 
Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/3151/A 
 
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/3151/A 
 
Y479900 
 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we 
hold about you and residents. 
 
 
*********************************************************************************** 
The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, 
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London 
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any 
attached files.  
 



2

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 
0DB. Further information about Transport for London?s subsidiary companies can be found on the 
following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 
 
Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 
damage which may be caused by viruses. 
*********************************************************************************** 


